
Lea Endowed School 
Class 5 Newsletter – Friday 5th May 2017 

This Week 

 

I hope you all had a great Bank Holiday Weekend and made 

the most of the fine Spring weather!  This week in class 5 we 

have been very busy writing our crime stories and 

completing various Maths problems in preparation for our 

SATs.  We have also been thinking about different types of 

writing styles and have written both formal and informal 

letters. 

 

In computing we are putting together an online-safety 

portfolio so that the children can demonstrate everything 

that they have learnt about online-safety at Lea Endowed.  In 

Geography and History we are learning about the history of 

holidays from the Victorian times and we are thinking about 

the Geography of the Fylde coast and how it has changed 

since Victorian times.  

 

Just a reminder that SATs begin on Monday.  It is essential 

that your child arrives at SATs week ready to do well.  As I 

said last week, please try to ensure that before each test your 

child gets a good night’s sleep, they have had a good 

breakfast and that they arrive at school on time.   If you have 

any questions or concerns about SATs please do not hesitate 

to contact us. 

 

Mr Smith – Class 5 Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders/Information 
 

 

 Class 5’s ‘Open Door’ sessions will begin again next 

Thursday between 3.15 and 4pm.  Please feel free to 

come in and look at your child’s work. 

 

 Lost Property is overflowing- please check your 

child has collected any coats, bags, uniform etc 

before it is emptied next week. Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Next Week 

 
Worship – This term our worship theme is Peace. Each week 

selected children will be planning their own worship based 
on this theme. 

Topic – Our topic theme this term is The Seaside. 

English – Next week we will continue to write our own 

crime story. 

Maths - In Maths we will be revising calculating with 

fractions. 

RE – We will be thinking about The Trinity and what it 

means. 

Science – In Science we will be making and investigating 

electrical circuits. 

History – In our History we will be learning about Victorian 

Holidays. 

PE – In PE we will be learning the skills of cricket. 

Computing – In Computing, we will be creating an online 

safety portfolio. 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 8th May – SATs Reading Test 

Tuesday 9th May – SATs Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar 

Test 

Wednesday 10th May – SATS Arithmetic Paper 1 & SATs 

Reasoning Paper 2 

Thursday 11th May – SATs Reasoning Paper 3 
 

Homework 
 

There will be no homework this week.  At the end of the 

Spring Term I handed out the Year 5/6 spelling list.  This 

would be the perfect time to work on those words in 

preparation for the KS2 SPaG Test.   Many children are 

forgetting to take their reading books home.  If your child 

forgets can you please remind them to collect it the following 

day. Thank you. 

 

 

Outstanding Behaviour 
 

Curriculum Star of the Week – Morgan Hoyle 

For showing the Christian Value of Humility – Kezia 

McCrone  


